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Weekly Panui Monday 27th June , 2016 

 
K ia ora Koutou, 
 

MIDDLE YEARS PARENTING WORKSHOP—continues 
tomorrow night (Tuesday 28th), 6-8pm in the school 
staffroom.  Next week is our final night.  :) 

 

SCHOOL JACKETS—We still have a few Macpac puffer jackets available to 
purchase.  We have a size 4 and a size 12. They are embroidered with the 
school logo.  They are a very reasonable $100 each which will be invoiced at the 
end of the term.  Please phone the office to purchase. 
 
HOMEWORK RESEARCH STUDY (MASSEY UNIVERSITY) 
We have been invited to take part in NZ research on teachers’, students’ and 
parents’ views and experiences of homework.  There is a questionnaire you can 

anonymously take part in 
online to add data to the 
research and express your 
opinion.  Information for how 
to access this and take part is 
on the insert in this 
newsletter.  It is for parents/
caregivers of students in Year 
5 or above. 

Teresa Topp 
PRINCIPAL 
Waikite Valley School 
EMAIL:principal@waikitevalley.school.nz 

We have 8 x 20kg tubs of Kleer Klenz to sell in 
order to raise funds.  We would love to sell them at 
$100 each.   Phone the office to let us know how 
many you need!  Ph. 333 1888 
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Welcome  
Anastasia, who has 

started in  
Room 1 

`Selection of ‘Parenting’ books 
available for loan. 

We have some excellent books you 
may like to borrow to peruse over 
the holidays or in the evenings, we 
can all brush up on our parenting 

strategies &/or look for some new 
ones!  :)  Please come to the office 

to see the choices  we have.   
This is the link to our schools kapa ha-
ka performance.  If you go to youtube 
and search Waikite Valley School Kapa 
Haka it will come up too… 

www.youtube.com/watch?v=k-
AR280hcvE 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=k-AR280hcvE
http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=k-AR280hcvE


  NOTICES     NOTICES 

 

Blu-suds 4KG laundry powder  
NZFSA approved.  A highly 

concentrated poswer suitable for 
commercial & domestic use.  Does not 

contain bulk fillers.  Very low 
foaming, eco-friendly and lightly 

perfumed.  Works equally as well in 
hot or cold water. 

$20 
PTA Fundraiser 

Available from the school office. 

PUBLIC LIBRARY BUS 
 

☺The Public Library Bus’s next visit 
Tuesday 5th July 

 

 

Monday 27th June/ Monday 4th July 

 3-5pm:  First Lego League Team 
(Waikite Valley Doozers) Resource 
Rm. 

Tuesday 28th June 

* Newsteam: Good luck to Katie, Eilish 
and Gabriella who are representing 
the school at Newsteam tomorrow 
night. 6.30 start at the Sportsdrome. 
Please be there by 6.15; bring a pen 
and a cushion :) 

Wednesday 6th July 

 BOT meeting 6.30pm 

Thursday 7th July  

 Maths Club—Shared Lunch with Maths 
club kids and their parents! 

 Rm 4 Sharing Assembly/CREST fair 
(2pm) 

 Mid-year parent/teacher 
conferences—interim reports on your 
child/rens National Standard 
Progress (3.10pm-7pm) 

Friday 8th July 

 End of Term 2 

Monday 25th July 

*  Start of Term 3 

Need a Babysitter? 
Call Alice on 333-1696 or   

027-906-8873 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS! 
 

JuniorTough Guy Challenge: 

August 19th (next term)  Entry fee $20. Forms 
available from Mrs Pearson (Year 3-8) 

 

HOCKEY TRAINING FOR ALL TEAMS ON 
TUESDAYS & THURSDAYS  

 To our awesome 
whanau who thank the 
staff regularly for our 
efforts.  We 
appreciate it and know 
you mean it! 

 Thank you to the PTA for doing 
such a great fundraiser at the 
Cultural Festival  

Get the school newsletter  
e-mailed to you. 

Email Kelly: office@waikitevalley.school.nz    

OR 

Get onto our school website and enter your 
address onto the mailing list: 

www.waikitevalley.school.nz 

Wanted to Rent 
2plus bedroom house wanted, anything 

considered!  
Experienced milker, can do calf rearing 

for house. Clean, tidy, reliable single 
mum.  

Phone Melissa 0220968439 



KAPA HAKA FESTIVAL 

Please return school surveys—these will 
help us make decision on the future 

direction of our school !  Thank you to those 
who have already returned—if you need a 
new survey form, please ask at the office. 



 


